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COLUMBUS, OHIO – The below statement can be attributed to Ohio Chamber President and CEO 
Steve Stivers following the Bureau of Workers' Compensation Board of Directors vote to lower 
private employer workers' compensation premiums by 8 percent in fiscal year 2024. 
 
“Lower workers' compensation premiums are no accident. Ohio employers are prioritizing 
safety by making investments in new technologies and safety equipment at their workplace. 
Thanks to those investments, Ohio workers are safer, and employers are set to save more than 
$90 million in workers’ compensation costs next year. The Ohio Chamber also commends BWC 
for their continued investment into safety grant programs that help small employers purchase 
equipment to make their workers safer.” 
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